From: Fitch, Julic A.
Sent: 8/25/2013 8:29:45 PM
To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

Ce: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Fitch, Julie A.
(julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); ‘ Redacted ‘

Bcec:
Subject: RE: Any lunch possibility this week?

Glad you are in Texas. I am totally free the four days after Labor Day, so take your pick. Sorry to hear about
Paul's dad. Did not know. Enjoy your week.

Julie
Sent from my iPhone
On Aug 25, 2013, at 4:28 PM, "Doll, Laura"” <LRDD@pge.com> wrote:

> Love it! But can't do it -- I'm in Texas.
> Just dropped my nephew at the airport after a week in Marfa.

> I'm actually working from home this week. How about the week after??
>

> Paul's father died Friday, as you likely know.

> eeeem Original Message -----

> From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:julie fitch@cpuc.ca.gov]

> Sent: Sunday, August 25,2013 11:25 AM

> To: Doll, Laura; Doll Laura|Redacted | Prosper, Terrie D. <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov>

> Subject: Any lunch possibility this week?

>

> For a certain somebody's birthday? Like maybe the day itself before the silly commission meeting? Of the
following week? I could also do tomorrow but that may be too short notice. The weeks came up fast somehow!

>

> Julie

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.

> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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